
Invitation to Bids/Quotation 

 Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan in Nur-

Sultan, Kazakhstan invites sealed quotations from qualified and 

reputable firms registered authorities in Kazakhstan for repairing and 

renovation work to establish a Pakistan Cultural and Language Centre 

(PCLC) at Eurasian National University at Nur-Sultan in room No. 

306 at 3
rd

 floor of the University. 

 Bids may comprise a single package containing two 

separate envelope marked as "Financial Proposal" and "technical 

Proposal" must reach to the Embassy of Pakistan 15 Floor, Peking 

Palace, Business center, 27 Syganak Street, Nur-Sultan, Kazakhstan 

on or before 1100 AM on 06
th

  June 2022. The firm must have a 

National competitive bid and 5 years' experience in renovation work. 

Bids will be opened in the same day and the representatives 

of the firms are welcomed to participate in the bid opening. 

This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at 

https://www.ppra.org.pk/ 

The biding documents and specifications etc are available at 

embassy website and may be obtained by contacting the Embassy at 

given address. 

15th Floor, Business Center, Peking Palace Hotel, 27 

Syganak Street, Nur-Sultan, Kazakhstan, 010000 

Contact No. 0077172799374 

Website:  http://pakembkazakhstan.org/ 

Email:   Parepastana@mofa.gov.pk 

 

The Embassy reserves the right of accepting or rejecting all 

tenders. 
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